---- Original Message -----

To: JULIE.ZAWISZA@FDA.HHS.GOV

At: 5/09 9:24:38

Dear Ms. Zawisza,

I am in receipt of your April 19 letter denying my request, on behalf of Bloomberg News, for expedited processing of a FOIA request for documents relating to Neurontin and other drugs.

We will likely appeal your decision but it would be helpful to know how long it will take to receive the requested information with normal processing. That will help us decide whether to file an appeal.

Please let me know as soon as possible so we may file an appeal on a timely basis.

Sincerely,

Rob Waters Health Writer, Bloomberg News rwaters5@bloomberg.net office: 415-743-3549

fax: 415-733-7635 cell: 510-703-1199